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06/06/2024  08:28:042024/0978/P COMMNT T Marton This development will have an adverse effect on surrounding gardens and the mental well being of residents 

living near by.

Noise, light pollution and everything connected with offices impact considerably on how people are able to use 

their gardens.

It most certainly disturbs all the wildlife by way of noise and lighting.

The damage caused by disturbing the natural drainage on the trees is immense

All this can be witnessed by visiting the site at 7 Rosecroft Ave. Where the council approved  a similar project.
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